
  502 Cave Ave. Bainbridge Island, WA        
98110 Office #842-6525 

Email: bspringer@biccc.org 

Bainbridge Island Child Care Centers 

BIG KIDS NEWS June 2025 

Summer and Fall Enrollment: 
Summer Enrollment is out and available to anyone who is interested in joining our amazing    summer 
camp lines ups. Please feel free to tell any of your friends that might be looking for summer care 
for their children. 

Fall Enrollment forms will be available to our current families as of June 3, 2025 and are 
due back by June 18th. 2025. With a confirmation due back July 2, 2025. 

Please remember we require Updated Emergency, Child Health, Immunization and Medication 
Forms per our state licensing guidelines. This is also a time to make sure medication is up to date 
as well. We appreciate your help with this matter. 

Please feel free to contact me (Bridgette S. ) with questions. 

Important Dates: 

June 19: BICCC/BISD 

CLOSED for Holiday 

June 20-: BICCC 

CLOSED for Summer 

Prep and Staff  Training 

June 23: BISD Last Day 

of School             

(10:50am release) 

June 23-27: BICCC 

Open (treating this week 

as Non-Contact Sch. Days) 

June 28: Chords &   

Canvas Event @ Big 

Kids/Kids Club location 

June 30: 1st Day of 

BICCC Summer Prog 

July 4-: BICCC 

CLOSED for July 4th-

Holiday 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

 Happy Summer Season from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

To help keep out Summer Program running smoothly, we are asking our parents to please help us 
with the following: 

 If your child is feeling under the weather, please keep them home. 

 If someone other than a parent is picking up, please notify the staff; if the person is already on 
your emergency contact list, we just need to have a phone call giving verbal permission. If the 
person isn’t on any forms, we would need to have written permission from a parent of guardian 
to allow that person to pick up. We would need that persons; full name, physical address and 
phone number. Please remind your emergency contact people to please bring their ID’s. We will 
ask to see them. 

 Please provide your child with a NUT/CANDY/SHELLFISH/SODA//NUTELLA/
COCONUT FREE Lunch each day they attend. We have children with serious allergies to 
these foods. Thank you for your help with this matter. 

 Please send your child dressed for learning and physical activities! Children should feel free 
to explore many activities without fear of ruining clothing! Your child should come dressed 
ready to play both indoors and outdoors. Closed, secure shoes reduce the risk of injury and 
prevent wood chips or gravel from getting into them.  

 Sunscreen is available through BICCC for $15.00 for the summer. Please ask a staff member for 
information regarding it. 

 If you want to bring in your own sunscreen for your child to use, please talk with a staff member 
to get the right forms filled out. We also ask that NO COCONUT be used in your sunscreen from 
home. We have children with ser ious allergies. We appreciate your  help with this matter . 

Friendly Reminders: 

Chords & Canvas Event: 

You are cordially invited to an amazing evening of music and art Saturday, June 28th, 2025 6pm 
9pm. 

Well known musician Rael Tranquitino and local artist Cory Bennett Anderson are teaming up to 
give you a night out like no other. 

Tickets are $25.00 for adults, kids 12 and under are free! Check out posters on more information. 


